Leg! Valling

NAR

MAR 27 1965

March 26, 1965

Congressman John Dowdy House Office Building Washington, D. C.

Dear Congressman Dowdy:

I do not wish to deny voting rights to any deserving American, but I do firmly believe HR 6400 to be a bad bill.

The bill seems designed to strip from State and local government still more of their rights and deliver these same rights, not into the hands of the Congress but, into the hands of the power-hungry Executive Branch of our Federal Government.

Please do everything possible to prevent passage of this bill in its present form.

Sincerely yours,

UGB:dll

amaxilla Lepas